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Mayor Glass and council.
Thanks you for dealing with so many complicated, difficult and important decisions.

Do you expect  an influx of 'homeless', 'houseless' displaced people coming to Sebastopol/Sonoma expected as a
result of the recent Supreme Court decision on evictions?

If so, what preparations can be made?

I support the proposal for a unified process which hopefully will include all shareholders -including the Displaced
Persons currently labelled ‘homeless’ / ‘houseless’.
We all need each other.

 Thank you..
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